
 

Year 3  

Summer Newsletter 

 

A Note from The Teachers 

It’s the summer term (although the weather says 

otherwise!) We hope you all had a fun, family filled time 

over the Easter holidays and are looking forward to 

another fantastic term in Year 3.  

Updates relevant to our classes will be posted on our 

class dojo story.  

If you need to speak to us, the best way is on the door 

at the end of the day. If you send a dojo message, 

please be aware that it may not be checked 

immediately. Thank you for your ongoing support.         

 

Reminders 
Homework will be sent out on a Thursday. We have 

moved to online homework www.maths.co.uk Your child 

has a unique login and password – any problems please 

let us know.  

 

Please listen to your child read at least 3 times a week, 

it really does benefit your child in all subjects. Little 

and often is the best way and please check they are 

understanding new words and what is happening in the 

book. 

 

 

What are we learning about in 

Summer term? 

Geography and History 

In geography we will be learning 

about rivers (especially the River 

Nile) and the water cycle. 

In History we will be exploring the 

exciting world of the Ancient 

Egyptians and visiting the World 

Museum to ‘Meet the Mummy’!  

 

Science 

In science we will be learning about 

Light and Plants. Hi-Impact will be 

delivering a workshop all about 

shadows and we will be visiting 

Ness Gardens to help 

enhance and develop  

our knowledge about  

plants. 

 

Maths 
We will be looking at Fractions, 

Measure, Shape and Statistics. 

Please encourage us to practise our 

timetables as much as possible. 
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English 

                This term we will be 

reading ‘Big Blue Whale’ and 

‘Journey’ which will bring our 

imaginations to life.  

We will continue to focus on our 

comprehension skills and learning 

new spelling rules. 

 

RE 
We will be covering 

Fair Trade – how 

God wishes for us 

to share resources 

with each other. 

 

 

Computing 

We will develop our 

coding and 

programming skills 

and learn how audio 

can enhance video 

footage. 

 

PSHE 
Our topics are 

‘Relationships’ and 

‘Changing Me’. 

Starting with the 

different roles people 

play in our families. 

 

 

Music 
We will be learning 

how to play the 

clarinet. Please let us 

practise at home and 

join us for an end of 

term concert. 

 

 

PE 
We will be finishing  

our unit on netball skills 

and then tag rugby. We 

will also be practising our 

athletics ready for a 

competitive sports day! 
 

 

 

Art and DT 
In DT we will be designing and 

creating a shaduf (ask us what 

this is). 

In Art we will study the work 

of Kandinsky and create our 

own abstract art. 

 

 

French We will learn how to say 

birthdays and talk about our family. 
 

 

 

http://www.maths.co.uk/

